
 
 

 
 
 

MIDDLE YEARS – HIGH SCHOOL TEACHER 
ÉCOLE DEBDEN PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 
 

Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division operates 32 schools in and around the City of Prince 
Albert.  Teachers are attracted to our area because of the excellent professional, recreational, and life-
style opportunities.   
 
We invite applications for a full time Middle Years - High School teacher at École Debden Public 
School commencing January 8, 2024 or as soon as possible.  Duties to include: Math Pre-Calc 20 & 30, 
Math Workplace 30, Physics 30, Math 7, 8, 9, and Science 9 & 10.   
 
École Debden Public School serves approximately 140 students and has a professional staff of 12 FTE 
teachers.  
 
Qualified candidates are invited to submit applications, via email, including a cover letter, detailed résumé 
and the names and telephone numbers of three references, by noon. on Wednesday, December 13, 2023 to: 
 

Human Resources - Teachers 
Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division 
545 – 11th Street East  
Prince Albert, SK   S6V 1B1 
Email:  teachers@srsd119.ca 

 
 
Questions may be directed to Cory Trann, Superintendent of Schools, ctrann@srsd119.ca or  
(306) 764-1571. 
 
 

 
 

We thank all applicants for their interest.  Only shortlisted candidates will be contacted. 
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